
 
Argument for Measure P 
Vote Yes on Measure P to ensure the integrity, renovation, and independent, local control of the La Selva Beach Community Clubhouse 
and all La Selva Beach Recreation District facilities. 

More than eighty years after its construction, our Clubhouse remains the heart of La Selva Beach. It is the hub of community meetings, 
children's activities, classes, events, and entertainments. Unfortunately, time has taken its toll on our beloved Clubhouse, and 
substantial structural repairs for the roof and walls are critical for both public safety and the building's longevity. The funds from this 
parcel tax measure, less than $5 a month for District households, will make necessary repairs and renovations possible. Additionally, 
the passage of Measure P will qualify the District to apply for matching grants from California’s State Proposition 68. Potential 
matching grants will only be available if District voters approve Measure P this November. 

Our local La Selva Beach Recreation District owns and operates other facilities such as the Library building, playground, Triangle Park, 
and Robin’s Park. A Yes Vote on Measure P will safeguard the upkeep of these community assets and afford greater options for future 
improvements.  

Vote Yes on Measure P to: 

 Restore our Clubhouse for eighty more years of cherished memories. 
 Provide eligibility for state funding.  
 Maintain independent, local control over District facilities. 

Measure P stipulates fiscal oversight and responsibility. All funds raised will be held in a separate, audited account, with the balance 
and expenditures posted to the District website. Funds collected will only be used to improve and maintain Recreation and Park 
facilities; no funds will be used for District salaries. 

The La Selva Beach community spirit resides in our Clubhouse and Parks. Now is the time to preserve them. Vote Yes on 
Measure P. 
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